
 

 

 

Let me begin by introducing myself! My name is Mrs. Katrina Rountree-Price 
and I will be your principal! I am thrilled to welcome you to the 2020-2021 school year, 

and I am looking forward to meeting new faces.  Just to share a little about myself, I 
have been in education for 26 years.  22 years in Suffolk Public Schools and the last 4 
years here in Norfolk.   Currently, this is my nineteenth year as an administrator and I 

am very excited to work together to make this a fabulous new school year!  
   

All teachers and support staff have started preparing materials for our virtual start to 
the new school year.  We are ecstatic about working virtually with our students and we 

know you will be amazed at the engaging lessons.   

  
Please be sure to mark your calendars for September 3, 2020 for our first virtual Meet 
and Greet opportunity.  During this time, you will be able to meet me and your child’s 

assigned teacher.   More information will be forthcoming, so please make sure that you 
check our school’s webpage and robo calls that will be coming to you. 

 
  

Finally, the first day of school is September 8, 2020 and if you are still in need of a 
computer or internet access please email me at krountree@nps.k12.va.us. 

 
This will be a FANTASTIC year, I look forward to meeting you all soon!  

 Sincerely,  

 

Mrs. Katrina Rountree-Price 
Principal 
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